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EMBASSY OF GREECE 
PRETORIA 

FROM: EMBASSY OF GREECE PRETORIA 

(FAX No. (012) 43 4313 

fo: CODESA (FAX Nu. (011) 397-2211 

e DATE: 17th December 1991 

Dear Sirs, 

Thank you for your FAX dated 10th December 1991 and your kind 

invitation to attend, as an observer, the first plenary session 

of CODESA which will take piace on 20 and 21 December 1991. 

@ It is with great pleasure that I accept your invitation and Tam 

looking forward to observe the proceedings of the 20th and 21st 

of December 1991. 

Yours faithfully, 

toy Gas 

Lae 
: 

P.A. Tsamoulis 

Ambassador of Greece 

    

 


